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This short video was shot in Cape Elizabeth at Fort Williams and includes comments from the 

general public on the large number of  hydrogen cars on display. All but one of the vehicles is 

electric drive using no-combustion fuel cell technology; the BMW uses a  hydrogen internal 

combustion engine and typical drivetrain. The next day these cars cars began a cross country 

road tour with our own Sen.Olympia Snowe driving the first car the first 200 yards.  

 

https://youtu.be/64qULZ1Tvp0  
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